
From: Timothy Johnson  
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 7:53 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: Department of Labor RIN 1210-AB79  
 
I wish to register my support for the rule requiring investment advisors to work for the best 
interest of their clients in all aspects of investing.  I find it appalling that an investment advisor 
would direct a participant into a fund that makes the investment advisor more money that the 
client that is providing their hard earned funds and trust.  
 
Timothy A. Johnson  
Kirkland, Washington 
 


